My Intervention on the Building Safety
Debate to the Secretary of State for
Levelling Up, Housing and Communities
— New Construction Companies

Building Safety Debate — 30 January 2023
John Redwood

(Wokingham) (Con):

What actions will the Government take to make it more likely that people will
set up new construction companies and grow smaller companies, since we
clearly need more capacity and more competition to get high-quality work
done?

Michael Gove
The Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities:

My right hon. Friend is absolutely right, and many of the provisions in the
Levelling-up and Regeneration Bill are designed explicitly to aid the entry
of new small and medium-sized enterprises into the construction sector. Many
of those provisions follow on from the excellent work of my hon. Friend the
Member for South Norfolk (Mr Bacon), who as a champion of self and custom
builders has done more than anyone else in this House to help to ensure
diversification in housing supply.
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